


Dear parent/guardian

Y6 SATs Tests

All pupils in Year 6 will be completing their Sats test in the week commencing the 12th of May. I am writing to share the weekly timetable of tests with you so that both you and your child are prepared for each day and what to expect. Parents of pupils who are entered for the Level 6 tests have already been informed.

 
	
	Session 1
9:00am
	Session 2
11:00am

	Monday 
12th May
	English Reading Test

	English Level 6 Reading Test 


	Tuesday 
13th May
	Grammar punctuation and spelling test
	Grammar punctuation and spelling Level 6test 


	Wednesday 14th May

	Maths Paper A
	Mental Maths Test

	Thursday 15th May
	Maths Paper B 
	Maths Level 6 Paper 1

Maths Level 6 Paper 2
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It is important that your child is in a position to do their best and show off all the hard work they have put in throughout primary school. We therefore encourage that all pupils are well rested and have breakfast and a drink before they come to school. All pupils are encouraged to bring a water bottle and also a banana. Pupils are given time before their first test to have a drink and something to eat. A small portion of fruit can be brought in/ if they don’t eat bananas.

We wish all the pupils the best of luck in their forthcoming tests.

Thank you for your continued support.

The year 5/6 team.

